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4th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Roman Workshop –  25th and 26th September 2024 
 

A Roman workshop has been booked for Year 4 this term. Marish will be having their workshop 

on Wednesday 25th September and Willow will have their workshop the following day on 

Thursday 26th September. The focus of the workshop is to provide a greater understanding of 

Roman history through a practical workshop. The children will explore the dramatic change in the 

lifestyle of even the poorest of citizens after the growth of the Roman Empire. Real Roman 

artefacts will provide the opportunity to get a hands-on experience of history. We believe this will 

be an unforgettable experience for the children as it will reinforce what they have learned in our 

History curriculum this half term. This will all take place in school during school time so children 

will have lunch as normal and be dismissed at the usual time of 3:25pm. 

 

Children can dress as Romans for the day. There are a few examples of clothing ideas below. The 

Year 4 teachers will also be dressing up. 

 

The cost of this workshop will be £8 per child, which must be paid via Parent Pay. This cost helps 

cover the workshop fee for the external provider. Please ensure that payments have been made 

by Friday 20th September 2024 at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 4 team 

 


